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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

3rd May 2019



Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who know how to keep calm in difficult situations’

	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	REC
	Olivia F.
Jacob R.
	Alfie L.
DeeDee F.
	Olivia C.
Sam B.
	Theo S.
Dominic S.
	Ted D.
Ruby R.
	Heath C.
Oscar S.

	Year 1
	Henry T.
Bailey H.
	Taylor J.
Brodie G.
	Kobie B.
Caitlyn S.
	Leah K.
Heidi H.
	Emily E.
Leighton T.
	Mason P.
Cole C.

	Year 2
	Mason W.
Alishba A.
	Scarlett S.
Cain P.
	Mia F.
Michael M.
	Samuel H.
Ava F.
	Kay F.
Jake C.
	Darcey B.
Saskia J-W.

	Year 3
	Ruby R.
Grace T-S.
	Jake C.
Liam R.
	Jessica W.
Callum B.
	Evie M.
Skylar S.
	Harrison C.
Jennifer M.
	Lucas J.
Cole G.

	Year 4
	Harry T.
Imogen K.
	Layla H.
Billy P.
	Aiden L.
Addison W.
	Finlay D.
Theo R.
	Lilly S.
Macey C.
	Shaun S.
Tarl H.

	Year 5
	Harrison B.
Thomas N.
	Taylor J.
Harvey S.
	Alex B.
Freya H.
	Kian H.
Luke P.
	Jack S.
Daniel T.
	Charnai S.
Amy L.

	Year 6
	William A.
Ellis K.
	Joshua C.
Chloe P.
	Emily S.
Ben B.
	Steven M.
Peter W.
	Alfie R.
Georgina H.
	Peter Y.
Lydia B.


	Ladybirds
	265
	Dragonflies
	308

	Bees
	261
	Grasshoppers
	247


Overall winners are Dragonflies with 478 points.
European Parliamentary Election
School will be closed on Thursday 23rd May for the European Parliamentary Election

Bank Holiday Monday

School will be closed on Monday 6th May due to the bank holiday.

St Luke’s Children’s Craft Club

St Luke’s Church are holding a Children’s Craft Club on the first Saturday of every month for children aged 5yrs – 11yrs. The next club will be on Saturday 4th May 10.30am – 11.30am.

Robinwood

Please be reminded that Robinwood money needs to be paid by Tuesday 7th May. Thank you.
Games Update
Year 4 Tag Rugby
On Wednesday, some pupils from Year 4 represented Lowton West in a Tag Rugby Competition at Leigh Miners Rangers Rugby Club. The children displayed great attacking and defensive skills and scored many points against the opposition. The players showed great teamwork and went through to the semi – finals. At the end of the competition, the children finished in 4th place. A fantastic afternoon! Well done to all of the children who took part. Many thanks to Mrs Copley for taking the team to this event.
Summer Term Dinner Menus

Please be reminded that it is Week 3 on the dinner menu.

After School Clubs
Tuesday 7th May – Year 6 Homework Club (3.15pm – 4.30pm) (FINAL SESSION).
Tuesday 7th May – Year 5 Cricket (3.15pm – 4.30pm).

Wednesday 8th May – Year 4 Pop Lacrosse (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Thursday 9th May - Year 6 Booster (3.15pm – 4.30pm) (FINAL SESSION).
Thursday 9th May – Class 3 Gardening (3.15pm – 4.15pm).

Out of School Achievements 

Well done to Shaun S. (C9) who received ‘Man of the Match’ in the U13s cricket and ‘Man of the Match’ at football for Golborne Rovers.
Well done to Cain P. (C6) who gained his 25m swimming certificate.
Best wishes,
Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher                         
